

INFORMATION BULLETIN

FOR WEBSITE

DATE: June 20, 2018

MEDIA CONTACT: John Lord, Manager, Water Distribution PHONE/EMAIL: 250-550-3700 / john.lord@rdno.ca

RAVINE RESERVOIR POWER RESTORED - GREATER VERNON WATER UTILITY CUSTOMERS

Greater Vernon Water (GVW) is informing customers that BC Hydro has repaired the electrical transformer and power has been restored to the Ravine Reservoir. The 20 properties affected by this disruption can return to normal water use.

Customer's response of limiting their water use during this period is appreciated.

For further information, please call 250-550-3700 or visit our website at www.rdno.ca.